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Mallon Oil Company a Mallon Resources Subsidiary

Denver/Colorado # Durango/Colorado¢ Carlsbad/New Mexico

March 10, 1999

Oil Conservation Division
Attn: Dorothy Jaquez
1000 Rio Brazos R.
Aztec, NM 87410

ke (/

Jicarilla 464-29 No. 9
Sec. 29, T30N-RO3W

Dear Ms. Jaquez

I received a copy of a completion report that was approved by BLM from your office. 1
would like to inform you that the completion report that you received in May had an error.
I corrected the completion report and re-submitted along with a letter stating my changes.
The correct Completion report is dated January 6, 1999, which shows 1.9” tbg at 3050°,
pkr at 3049°, and Date of First Production March 21, 1998.

Thank you for your assistance. Should you have any questions regarding this matter
please feel free to contact me at (970)382-9100.

Sincerely,

MALLON OIL COMPANY

Christy Serrano
Production Secretary
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